
Voteyes replied  (Tue, 20 Mar at 9:32 AM) 
to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov 
 

We believe we reported everything in an appropriate and 

timely manner. We have been paying a small fortune to 

our accountant for years to ensure that everything is filed 

correctly and on time. 

We are a volunteer committee in a small community, and 

Mr. Lenk knows all of us by name. These frivolous 

complaints are not only unhelpful, but feel spiteful in 

nature.  

 

If Mr. Lenk thinks he can run the committee more 

efficiently, he is welcome to join us. We have met with 

him before, and are happy to meet with him in person 

again to allow him the opportunity to educate us on how 

we should be running this committee.  

 

He claims he is against government waste yet he 

continues to file these complaints against us, wasting not 

only our time, but precious public resources from the PDC 

office as well. On behalf of Pasco, I'd like to apologize for 

people like Roger Lenk who continue to waste your time 

and keep you from doing more important work. 

 

Sincerely, 

Marcia Stillwell 

Pasco Citizens for Better Schools 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/users/13014026344

